
Purdy’s Fundraiser: 

Once again, we are fundraising with Purdy’s Chocolates. This year we would like 

to use the proceeds of this fundraiser to help fund Borden School’s Yearbook 

Club. 

 

If you’d like to offer your support through purchasing some very sweet Christmas 

gifts for friends, family and yourself, please visit the website 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx and enter the customer number 53192 

in the first field. This fundraiser will run from November 1st to the 19th. 

 
 
If you have joined a Borden School Purdy’s campaign before, please click on 

the “sign in to your account” link. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will then be directed to the following page where you will enter 53192 as 

the customer number and then the password you used when you created an 

account. 
 
 

Enter 

53192 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All orders must be submitted by November 19th and are expected to be 

delivered to Borden School between November 29th and December 5th. We will 

sort and make arrangements for pickup at Borden School, once everything 

arrives. 

 

Thank you for your support!  

 

 


